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12/4/18
To the Parents/Guardians of 5th Grade Students,
Please review the attached middle school registration form with your child. This registration form must be signed and returned to school by Tuesday, December 11, 2018.  All VBCPS fifth grade students are required to register now at their home middle school even if they plan to apply to Brickell Academy, Plaza MYP, or may be moving before next August. 
On the registration form you will see the course recommendations that your child’s teacher has made for next year (these recommendations are based on information provided to us by the middle schools), as well as a space for your child to select their elective preferences. In classroom guidance, your child completed a sample registration card and selected electives that were interested to them (see attached).  If you would like to make changes to the core class recommendations made by your child’s teacher, please attach a letter to the registration card specifying the course you would prefer to have your child enrolled in and why. I will send your written requests directly to the middle school. 
The VBCPS Secondary Course Guide is a wonderful resource that outlines all of the VBCPS course offerings (and including detailed descriptions of elective options). You can view this guide at: http://www.vbschools.com/curriculum/guides/secondary/. Please feel free to contact me by phone (757-648-2332) or email (Katrina.Wrightj@vbschools.com) if you have any further questions. 
Sincerely,

Miss. Wright
School Counselor
		


Miscellaneous reminders:

· All Brickell Academy and Plaza MYP applications are due by February 1, 2019 by 4 P.M.. 

· In the event of inclement weather, please return to school on the next scheduled school day.  
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